
Dear Friend of the College of Engineering

It’s nearly time for Bullarney 2024, the USF Engineering Alumni Society’s largest fund-raiser. For the past 25 
years, donors like you have helped us raise over $500,000 to support student scholarships, educational 
programs, conference grants and more. As a strategic partner of the College, we ask for your support by 
donating an auction item. 

Bullarney 2024 will be held at the USF Gibbons Alumni Center on Saturday, March 23. We invite alumni, 
friends and family back to campus for beer, wine, signature cocktails, themed food stations, music, a silent 
auction, drawings, games as well as the thrill and excitement of an extravaganza!  

We hope you will support us with a donation for our silent auction. Popular items that help us raise the most 
money are gift certificates, family four (4) packs of tickets or any behind the scenes tour or experience.

Through your support of Bullarney, you will not only be helping to provide scholarships and grants for USF 
engineering students, but it will help ensure that the engineers of tomorrow are getting the best educational 
opportunities during their time in the College of Engineering at the University of South Florida. Thank you for 
your consideration and for supporting Bullarney 2024!    

Sincerely,  

Carissa Gudenkauf
Carissa Gudenkauf     
Bullarney 2024 Chair    
USF Engineering Alumni Society    
usfeaschair@gmail.com
www.eng.usf.edu/bullarney   
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